
Dear Members of Public Health Committee: 
 
Thank you for your service to the residents of this state.   We are parents of three children in 
elementary school.  We have been so proud to live in a state with great leaders.  
 
The circumstances surrounding the pandemic are no longer an ‘emergency’.   The time has 
come for the separation of powers to go back into effect in government—which is required by 
the Constitution.  That’s why we believe the Governor’s emergency powers should not be 
extended.   We would like our elected legislators to represent us regarding any mitigation 
efforts concernig COVID and the pandemic, or anything else.  
 
Sincerely,  
Norm and Freda Roberts 
1210 S. Pine Creek Rd  
Fairfield 06824 
 


